
  

 

 

 

18th May 2021 

 

Mrs. Veena Shenoy, 

Assistant professor, 

ISBR business school 

Bangalore 

 

Dear Mrs. Shenoy, 

Thank you for being the guest speaker for the certificate course on “Art of Research Paper Writing” 

planned by Satish Pradhan Dnyanasadhana College. Your presentation on the topic was very well 

received by the students and organizers. The pointers shared by you were very impressive and timely. 

We hope that you enjoyed meeting the students and that you will consider you returning in future for 

such training again. 

Thank you once again for taking the time to speak to our students.    

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 


